
PSA members invited to open day to celebrate 105 years 
of PSA legacy 
 
The PSA Provincial Office in Pietermaritzburg will be celebrating 105 years of the PSA’s legacy in 
delivering service excellence to members and acknowledge the milestones, legacy, and achievements of 
the PSA. The celebration will be in the form of an open day, scheduled as follows: 
 
Date: 7 July 2025 
Time: 09:00 - 14:00 
Venue: Department of Community Safety and Liaison (Pietermaritzburg)  
 
This event aims to increase the visibility of the Union, grow the PSA membership in a provincial 
department by launching a recruitment drive, promote unity and uphold the values of PSA. Business 
partners were invited, with distribution of goodies to new members. A general meeting will take place at 
13:00, followed by refreshments and cutting of the cake.  
 
For more information, please contact Zweli Msane on 082 880 8944, Zinhle Manyoni on 063 400 1036 or 
the PSA Provincial Office in Pietermaritzburg on (033) 392 7600.  
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